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Minutes for 5th February + update

1     Present - Mesdames: Katie McAndrew, Joanna Bell.
                      Messrs: Mike Shearing, Ray Whitwell, Robert Boddington, 
                                   David Hancock, Peter Davies, Robert Green.
       Apologies - Roy Gerstner, Alan Lacey.
2     Minutes for 8th January - These were signed as a true record. 
3     Historic England - At the time of our meeting, we hadn't heard from them as to what
their plans are for viewing our walls.
4     Presentations - We've been offered the opportunities to present our talk to two 
Whittlesey groups, U3A and Ladysmith WI. We'll confirm dates soon.
5     Displays - We're hoping to get our display to Peterborough museum at some point 
this year, we'll keep you updated. We're also hoping to get involved with the Arts & 
Crafts Exhibition at St Mary's Church in May. As mud walls are a bygone craft we feel 
they should be celebrated.
  6     Schools - Mr Digby put me in contact with Mr Litten, the Head of New Road & 
Park Lane schools, with a view to doing some mud activities with the pupils. He's very 
keen to get the children involved, so we'll see what can be arranged. We'll keep you 
informed.

Mike.
(scorpionmike57@goolemail.com)

Next meeting -
Wednesday 4th March at 10.30am.
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